
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Trimester Board Report 
 
The 2nd trimester at Fort Vannoy started off with a week of no school due to the inclement weather 

which severely interfered with the trimester transition.  Fortunately, the FV staff was able to hold 

several face-to-face and phone Parent-Teacher Conferences before the district closed.  Afterwards, the 

staff worked at communicating student progress to the families and ended up with 91.5% school-wide 

participation.   

 Monday/Wednesday Kinder group had 59%.   

 Tuesday/Thursday Kinder group had 83%.   

 1st grade- 100% 

 2nd grade- 94% 

 3rd grade- 90% 

 4th grade-98%  

 5th grade-100% 
 

The students have participated in a variety of activities on and off the FV campus.   

 Despite a little rain 3rd grade teachers Mr. Kriz & Mrs. O’Brien took their classes to the Youth 

Tree Plant on Elk Lane.    

 Fort Vannoy was represented at the District Science Fair by; 

o 27 fifth graders 

o 13 fourth graders 

o 10 third graders 

o 5 second graders  

o A total of 55 participants   

 All grade levels participated in the FV Art Night recently that was held in conjunction with the 

Scholastic Book Fair.   

 

The first round of OAKS reading is complete with 86% of the 3rd graders, 73% of the 4th graders and 78% 

of the 5th graders meeting or exceeding.  

 

The FV staff also selected the 5th Grade Rotary Student of the Year.  This recipient is Kaelyn Tally.  Kaelyn 

is the daughter of Brad & Melissa Tally.    
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Upcoming Events 

 Mr. Kriz and the Destination Imagination (DI) Team is preparing for competition in hopes of 

making it to the state competition in April.   

 Mrs. Hankins is currently preparing the students for the May 1st production of Peter Pan.   

 
 
 
 
 


